
 

 

Classification: Internal 

September 30, 2020 
 

Customer Advisory  
Workers Union Strike Action – Force Majeure 

Dear Valued customer, 

 

Kindly accept our compliments.  

The Management of APM Terminals Liberia Ltd. is hereby informing all of our valued customers and 

stakeholders that the container related services are experiencing significant disturbance due to an 

unannounced strike action staged by the workers unions on September 29, 2020, at 6:00 pm. 

We are currently working with the Ministry of Labour and the leadership of the workers union to 

speedily resolve this issue with the hope of restoring full service delivery to all of our customers and 

partners at the soonest possible. 

APM Terminals Liberia Ltd. management would like to inform and assure all our stakeholders that the 

company is always in full compliance with all Labour related regulations and practices. 

Many thanks for your understanding. 

Best regards,  

Management APM Terminals Liberia Ltd 

 

How to stay up to date:  
Stay up to date with our latest updates; sign up via www.apmterminals.com/alerts   
All Customer Advisories are published on https://www.apmterminals.com/monrovia   
 
 
Contacts  
Should you have any concern and/or queries, please contact:  
 
Wheymar Reeves  
Sales & Client Relationship officer  
+231-777-756-292  
Wheymar.reeves@apmterminals.com   
 
Thomas A. Moore  
Head of Commercial  
+231-776-491-644  
thomas.moore@apmterminals.com  
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